
NUT Will Continue The
Fight To Protect Your
Pension

Support Our Campaign
– Complete The Survey

The NUT has not signed up to
the Government’s plans to
worsen your pension and we will
continue our campaign against
them.

The joint action of public sector
unions on November 30th, following
on from our earlier strike on June
30th, did produce some
concessions from the Government.
This showed the effectiveness of
what we did. If further joint action
had been threatened after
November 30th, as the NUT
advocated within the TUC, we
would certainly have achieved
more concessions than we have.

As things stand, the changes to
your pension will still be so bad
that we believe that we cannot
afford to end our campaign.

For all teachers, there will be
1. Big rises in pension

contributions – 3.2% of salary
for most teachers – adding to
the effects of the pay freeze and
now of regional pay. The first
stage of these rises will be this
April.

2. Indexation of pensions in
payment switched from the
Retail Price Index to the
Consumer Price Index, cutting
the average value over a lifetime
by 15%. This has already
started.

Teachers currently within 10
years of their normal
retirement age will be protected
from other changes, and there are
some other small concessions.

But for everyone else
1. Normal pension age rises

to 66, 67 or 68 depending on
your age. Most teachers will
have to work for 6, 7 or 8 years
longer to draw their full pension.

2. Pension will be based on a
Career Average rather than a
Final Salary. This further
reduces everyone’s pension.

The changes to our scheme hit the
youngest teachers hardest. A 32
year old teacher still stands to
lose a quarter of a million
pounds from the changes. See
the results from our online
calculator below. Do your own
calculation at
http://www.teachers.org.uk/node/1
2872

The NUT campaign continues,
including our legal action and our
e-petition seeking a debate in

Parliament
http://epetitions.direct.gov.uk/petiti
ons/29103 .

We believe that further strike
action will strengthen the
campaign, and we will organise it if
you will support it.

In all aspects of the campaign, we
continue to try to involve other
unions.

The survey that you will receive
shortly gives you the chance to
express your support for the
continuing campaign and to say
if you support our plans for
further strike action.

The worsening of our pensions are
way beyond anything needed to
make the scheme cover its costs.
We are expected to contribute
many billions of pounds to the
Government’s package of public
sector cuts, and do it indefinitely.

Please support your Union in
continuing to fight for a fair
pension for all teachers. It is
important that you vote YES in
our survey if you want our
campaign to include further
strike action.

Come to our briefing/general
meeting 5pm Tuesday 28th

February, International
Restaurant, Morley St. Bradford
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